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10 December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Years 1 and 2 would like to invite you to our Christmas Concert. 
 
The performance will begin at 9:30am on Friday 13th December and will be held in the Key 
Stage 1 Hall. 
 
Once the school bell has rung, you will be able to come into school via the Office where you 
will need to sign in.  Warm drinks, mince pies and biscuits will be available and there will be 
a Christmas raffle. 
 
  
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


